
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER-III, DRAINAGE DIVISION, GMDA, GURUGRAM 
E-mail -xen2infra2.gmda@gov,in 

To. 

Sub: -

GMDA 

Ref: 

M/s One City Infrastructure Pvt. Ltd. 
8D, Hansalya, 15, Barakhambha Road, 
New Delhi-110001. 

Memo No. GMDA/Drainage/2024/162. Dated. 

Your office letter on dated 20.03.2024 

Assurance for Storm water connection of proposed Group Housing project GHI 
over an area measuring 3486.18 Sqm. in Sector-48, Gurugram being developed by 
M/s One City Infrastructure Pvt. Ltd. (Allotment letter issued by Estate Officer 
II, HSVP vide letter no. ZO002/EO018/UE029/GALOT/0000001498 dated 
24.01.2024) 

1olou/2024 

In this regard, it is submitted that the Storm water connection in Mastcr 

Storm water drainage sector-48 of proposed Group Housing project GH I over an 

area measuring 3486.18 Sqm. in Sector-48, Gurugram being developed by your 

firm will be accorded after completion of your project and after proper verification 
of document as per requirement. 

Executive Engineer -II, 
Drainage Division, GMDA 

Gurugram 

Address: 6th Floor, Plot No. 3, Sector-44, Gurugram, 
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